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F. No: DTUHRDC/EV2023-24/72/83 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

DELHITECHNOLOGICAL UNIVERSITY 
Formerly Delhi College of Engineering 

Govt. ofNCT of Delhi 

Deans and Head of Departments 
Delhi Technological University, Delhi 

Shahabad Daulatpur, Main Bawana Rd., Delhi - 110042 

(Human Resouree Development Centre) 

Copy to: 

We are pleased to inform you that Human Resource Development Centre, D'TU is organizing 
a workshop on Technical Education in Bhartiya Languages in context of NEP 2020: Application of 
Anuvadini to be held on 26" of February, 2024 between 2:00 PM to 04:30 P.M. at Pragyan Hall, 
Second Floor, Administrative Building. 

The aim of this workshop is to explore the application of Anuvadini as a tool for making 
technical education accessible and inclusive across the linguistie diversity. It aims to provide a 
platorm for discussion about the importance of usage of Bhartiya languages in technical education. 

F. No: DTUHRDC/EV2023-24/72/ 83 

In this regard, all Deans, Head of Departments, Directors & Librarian are requested to attend 
the workshop. Also, all Heads of academic departments are requested to nominate atleast two faculty 
members and one research scholar/student from your department to attend the workshop. In addition 
to this all faculty members of NEP-2020 committee are also required to attend the workshop. Kindly 
register at https://forms.gle/MSjWkCrzbbRQbqiwó or scan the QR code. 

Date: 13.02.2024 

PA to VC for kind information of the Hon'ble Vice Chancellor. 

AIl Directors 

i942 2c4p 

(Prof.Madhusudan Singh) 
Registrar 

All Deans and Head of Departments of all academic departments of DTU. 

Date: 13.02.2024 

Dean (|RD) with request to inform all NEP-Committee Members to attend the workshop. 
Librarian, 

Head (CC) with request to upload the poster and letter on university website. 

(Dr. P. K. Goyal) 
Director, HRDC 


